

2000 Chapel View Blvd., Suite 450 Cranston, RI 02920 P: 888.875.1711 F: 877.206.4855

info@firstpointpower.com

July 26, 2021

Dianne Martin, Chairwoman New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301

Subject: Quarterly Sales Report Q2 2021 - First Point Power, LLC - 18-042

Dear Chair Martin,

Pursuant to New Hampshire Code of Administrative Rules, Part Puc 2003.04, First Point Power, LLC is submitting the quarterly sales report for the second quarter of 2021.

Please find enclosed one original and two copies of the reports. An electronic copy in PDF format has been sent via email to ClerksOffice@PUC.NH.gov and corrine.lemay@puc.nh.gov.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at bcolombo@firstpointpower.com.

Sincerely,

Bonnie Colombo

Controller

First Point Power, LLC

76lowlo